
INDIAN SCHOOOL SALALAH 

CIRCULAR DATED: 08/05/2021 

SUBJECT: SCHOOL OFFICE CLOSING 
 

Dear Parents, 

School Office will remain closed from Sunday 09/05/2021 to Saturday 

15/05/2021. School Office will resume from Sunday 16/05/2021. Fee 

Counter will continue to remain closed till further notice. Parents are 

requested to utilize online payment channels to make school fee payments. 

Any communication regarding Admission and TC will be done online 

through e-mail and telephone numbers provided in school website.  

 

Administration 

Indian School Salalah. 


